
 

 

RESULTS DAY 2021 

GCE:  These are available from school between 8.30am and 12.00pm on Tuesday 10th August 
2021. 
GCSE (Y11): These are available from school between 8.30am and 12.00pm on Thursday 12th 
August 2021.  Sixth form enrolment will also be on this day. 
GCSE (Y10): These will be emailed to your school email address at 8:30am on Thursday 12th 
August 2021.   
 
Students must collect their results in person.  If you wish any family members to collect your 
results on your behalf, he/she must bring your written permission with them to school (the 
authorisation form is available on Firefly( https://sghs.fireflycloud.net/exams/exam-forms  ) 
Results will not be released without this authority. Results will not be given out by telephone 
or email under any circumstances.   
 

• Year 11 and Y13: uncollected results will not be posted out. Please make arrangements 
with the Exams Office to collect them. 

 
Please note that these arrangements are subject to alteration if Covid guidance changes. 
 
Post Results Advice:  Teaching staff and members of the Senior Leadership team will be on 
hand on results day if you need post-results advice or help regarding your next steps. 
 

PRESENTATION OF CERTIFICATES 

Year 13 Leavers and their families will be invited to a Presentation Evening. The date of this 
will be sent out as soon as it is confirmed. Year 11 students will be invited to a Presentation 
Gathering in the Autumn term where they will receive all their GCSE certificates awarded 
during their time at Skipton Girls’ High School.  Candidates who are unable to attend the 
presentation events may collect their certificates in person from school at another time 
(please arrange with the Exams Officer).  
 
Students will need to produce certificates when applying for further/higher education or for 
employment. The exam boards charge a substantial fee for a replacement and for this reason 
we prefer not to post them out to the students. You are urged to collect them quickly and 
keep them safely.  
 
Skipton Girls’ High School is obliged to keep certificates for a period of one year after issue. If 
they remain unclaimed after this time the school will shred them securely and to notify the 
exam boards that this has been done. Please refer to our Data Protection and Retention Policy 
for more information. 
 

https://sghs.fireflycloud.net/exams/exam-forms

